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To: All Parents/Carers of Year 11 Students 

 

Our Ref: 87912972 

 

18 March 2025 

 

Re: Easter Consolidation Programme 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am pleased to share a link to our Easter Consolidation Programme for 2025. These sessions are offered 

alongside our lunch time and after-school sessions which continue to be well attended, and we hope as many 

students as possible will join us for this additional support. 

 

Students who are attending the Easter sessions will need to arrive from 9.00am for a 9.15am start. There will be 

a short break during the morning, although there will not be any catering facilities open to students so they should 

bring their own snacks and drinks if needed. Sessions will finish at 12.15pm unless teachers confirm otherwise 

with your child. Some sessions, including the science sessions (where two subjects are listed) may be split in to 

two, with the same content repeated if sessions are oversubscribed.  

 

If your child is attending Design and Technology (D&T) they will only attend on the day that their teacher is 

delivering sessions so they can be given support tailored to their NEA. Please sign your child up for any D&T 

session and your child’s teacher will then confirm which session they should attend.  

 

Please sign your child up for their preferred sessions using this link by Friday 28 March at 12.00pm: 

https://forms.office.com/e/aHuybZHSZq. If demand for any session is too high, we will be in touch to confirm 

alternative arrangements. 

 

We ask that you remind your child of the need for safe behaviour whilst travelling to and from school, as well as 

around the school site, which is open to the public during the school holidays. If you have any questions, please 

contact the main school reception on 01482 631208. 

 

I hope you all have an enjoyable Easter break. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr B Gray 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/aHuybZHSZq

